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Summer Workshop 2021

Saturday 18 – Sunday 19 September, University of Tübingen

The project team is planning a small workshop at the end of the summer (assuming government 
restrictions make travel possible) on the theme: 'Why Prosimetrum? Aesthetic Choices and the 
Narration of the Íslendingasögur.' The objectives of the project, and our progress to date, will be 
presented, along with papers from members of the project and members of our international 
advisory group, Heather O'Donoghue, Guðrún Nordal, Annette Lassen and Tarrin Wills. 

If you are researching in this area and would like to participate, we would be happy to hear from 
you. While we aim to keep the workshop small enough to enable detailed discussion of key issues, 
there may be the possibility for other participants to contribute papers. Please email Stefanie 
Gropper (stefanie.gropper@uni-tuebingen.de) to express your interest, or for further information.
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